
Calling 7th-grade students and families 
Please join us at the Warm Springs K-8

Academy this Wednesday, April 19, at 6 pm!




Thank You!

Questions? Email César at ontrack@ohsu.edu

Help us welcome the students from Chiloquin as
they make their way to OHSU.  
Learn about upcoming events, including the Middle
School Fair at OHSU on April 20. 
Enjoy a delicious dinner catered by Twisted Teepee

What to expect? 


